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October 2017 
 
Subject:  10th Annual Akins Baseball Golf Tournament Fundraiser 
 
Dear Community Supporter, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Akins High School Baseball Booster Club, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization 
supporting the Akins baseball program.  I am hoping to rally your support for our major fundraiser of the school 
year – the 10th Annual Akins Baseball Golf Tournament!  Our event will be held February 11, 2018, at the legendary 
Onion Creek Club located at 2510 Onion Creek Parkway, Austin, TX  78747.   
 
You can help us out by playing on a team in our tournament, supporting us with a financial sponsorship, and/or 
making an In-Kind donation of gift cards, gift certificates, products, supplies, coupons, and/or business marketing 
supplies to use at our fundraiser.  In-kind donations will be used in the auction, or raffle.  Business marketing items 
will be used in the golfer’s participant bags to promote your business.  Financial sponsorships and funds generated 
from the tournament will help pay for much needed repairs and improvements to the baseball facility, as well as 
help purchase items, such as equipment and uniforms not covered by the very limited district-provided budget.  
The budget is currently about enough to pay for baseballs for the season.  In addition, our organization will use a 
portion of funds generated from the tournament to fund a scholarship. 
 
Our mission is to support our players and coaches by organizing volunteers, fundraising, and promoting a high 
standard of integrity, good sportsmanship, and team work in all athletic and community service activities.  We are 
committed to providing our student athletes with the equipment, facilities, and resources needed to reach their 
individual and program goals. 
 
Because we are a nonprofit organization, your donation is tax deductible.  Verify our 501(c)(3) status by 
visiting any of the following:  1) www.guidestar.com, 2) the IRS Exempt Organizations Business Master File 
at https://www.irs.gov/charities-non-profits/exempt-organizations-business-master-file-extract-eo-bmf, or 
3) www.parentbooster.org.  We are a subordinate member of Parent Booster USA, Inc.  Organizations that 
join PBUSA are registered with the IRS as 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organizations under PBUSA's group ruling. 
Our EIN is 81-3753784. 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration!  We would not be successful in our fundraising efforts without the 
community support we receive from businesses and individuals like you.  We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
If you have any questions, please email them to akinseaglesbaseball@gmail.com, or contact me. 
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Best wishes, 

 

 

Russell Zoch 

 

 

 

http://www.guidestar.com/
https://www.irs.gov/charities-non-profits/exempt-organizations-business-master-file-extract-eo-bmf
http://www.parentbooster.org/
mailto:akinseaglesbaseball@gmail.com

